Accessibility

The Mid-Willamette Valley Council of Governments (MWVCOG) is committed to making the work
we create and publish accessible to all individuals, regardless to ability or technology. This
includes the MWVCOG website and contents. The goal is to have this website comply with the
standards and practices defined in the World Wide Web Consortium (W3C) Web Content
Accessibility Guidelines 2.0 and Section 508 of the U.S. Rehabilitation Act. If you have any
difficulty using assistive technology on this site or with any of the documents contained on the
website, please contact us.

The majority of files linked on this site are in Adobe Acrobat PDF format. To view these files you
will need a free viewer which is available at: Adobe PDF Reader. In addition, most newer
operating systems provide the ability to display, and in some cases read aloud, PDF files
without additional software.

We continue to test and improve this website to ensure it is accessible to all.
Known Accessibility Issues

e Not all older documents have been checked for compliance with accessibility standards, in
particular reading order, alternative text detail for images, and contrast.


https://www.mwvcog.org/about/page/accessibility
https://www.mwvcog.org/contact
https://get.adobe.com/reader/

